
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: June 11, 2014 

To: Select Regional Workforce Board Directors* 

From: Lois A. Scott, Chief, Bureau of One-Stop and Program Support 

Subject: Extension of Designation as One-Stop Operator or Direct Provider of Workforce Services 

Your designation as a one-stop operator or direct provider of workforce services is due to expire in 2014.  

Consequently, this memorandum is being sent as a reminder that Final Guidance OSPS-83 details the 

requirements that RWBs are to follow to submit their requests for an extension. 

The CareerSource Florida board will be reviewing the 2014 requests for extensions at its August meeting.  

In order for our review to be completed in time, we need to receive your requests by July 15. 

Please return your request and address any questions to Isabelle Potts, 850-921-3148, 

Isabelle.potts@deo.myflorida.com. 

LAS/imp

* Linda Sumblin 

Kimberly L. Bodine 

Sheryl Rehberg 

Rusty Skinner 

Robin King 

Pamela Nabors 

Edward Peachey 

Jerome Salatino 

Stacy Campbell-Domineck 

Ted Ehrlichman 

Donna Doubleday 

Richard Stetson 

Steve Craig 

Joseph Paterno

cc: Scott Fennell 

Tom Clendenning 

Michael Lynch 

http://www.floridajobs.org/docs/default-source/guidance-papers/fg-83-designation-of-regional-workforce-boards-as-one-stop-operators-or-direct-providers-of-workforce-services08d4ffa3cbbb61cbb02aff00004f56df.pdf?sfvrsn=2
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